
 

           

 
 

• Attention All Seniors:  This is a reminder to submit your baby photo and to complete the senior 
superlative questionnaire. All information can be found on the Yearbook Microsoft Teams. Both are 
due November 1st.  

 

• Mandatory Environmental Club meeting tomorrow (Thursday) morning @ 7:10AM in Room 278. 
 

• Babylon Varsity Cheer Tryouts: Babylon’s Varsity Cheer Team is holding tryouts on November 14th 
for their winter competition season. For more information email Ms. Bochicchio at 
K.Bochicchio@Babylonufsd.com 

 

• For anyone interested in running boys or girls Winter Track this year there will be a brief meeting 
today, Wednesday, in the SH Cafeteria after school. If you plan on running, you must attend. 

 

• Attention Juniors & Seniors:  Hofstra University has scheduled a visit on Friday, October 28th to 
discuss their programs and answer any questions you may have. Come to the Counseling Center to 
sign up to meet with the representative. Also, please remember to keep checking you emails and 
listen for future announcements to sign up for other rep visits this year! 

 
 

 
 
 


